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Good afternoon,

I wanted to inform you that we have a few alleys that we did not complete for trash service today. We
had a truck go down, which is the cause of the delay in service (and also there were some vehicles
blocking access towards the end of the day).

The alleys north of Pat Booker at (E Byrd, E Wright & E Lindbergh) were not serviced. We will have a
crew out first thing on tomorrow to recover this area.

We do apologize for the delay. Thanks!



Thank you,

Jackie L Carr Jr
Route Manager – Residential
WM Texas Oklahoma
jcarrjr@wm.com

Waste Management
4730 S. East Loop 410
San Antonio, Texas 78222



(210) 514-9485 Cell

(210) 368-5051 Office


